Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company PO Box 162 Allenspark Colorado 80510

Dear Property Owner,
Congratulations on your purchase of <i>Lot</i> in the Triple Creek Ranch Subdivision! Welcome to our community.
Domestic water will be provided to your new or future home by Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company, a nonprofit corporation for which all property owners in Triple Creek Ranch are members. Because our water comes right out of the National Park and Forest via spring fed creeks and then treated in our state of the art water plant, we have some of the best drinking water in the State of Colorado. Details about the water company may be found on the attached handout.
An important point for all property owners to understand is that your water line will likely have a high probability of freezing if it is not installed correctly. When you plan to install domestic water service or in any way modify your existing water system you should first consult with our staff. We will be happy to meet with you and/or your contractor to help insure the job is done correctly and meets water company standards. Our advice is free and may help to save you from costly errors on your project.
More information is available by emailing the Board: contact@MeadowMountainWater.org .
Sincerely,
Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company

Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company PO Box 162 Allenspark Colorado 80510

D	O 1	_4
Dear	Contra	CTOT.

We understand you have been contracted to build a new home for [Name] at [address] in Triple Creek Ranch west of Allenspark.

It is most important that you consult with our staff before excavation for a new water system or the modification of an existing system within our jurisdiction. We will be happy to explain our design standards and provide advice that will help your project go smoothly.

Please email us at contact@MeadowMountainWater.org and our Distribution Manager will help you.

Sincerely,

Meadow Mountain Water Supply Company